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June 27, 2017
Ref: Insurance Ratings for homeowner's in Bristol
Dear Citizens,

| have received multiple inguiries in the past two months from insurance agents and
homeowner's about drastic changes to insurance policies. These changes range from large
increases in policies to insurance companies dropping coverage on policies.

| want to assure our community that we continue to have a 5/5X rating through 150, and
I have confirmed that organization’s mapping of the Fire Station and hydrant locations are
correct, For an unknown reason a 10 rating is being applied to many of our residences, This
rating is the root of the changes to policies,

If you have been notified that you are incurring a change to your insurance policy due to
any of the following:

- Change in your Public Protection Classification {PPC™)
= Change in your PPC™ to a 10
- That you are too far, or more than 5 miles from a fire station

please call, or have your insurance agent call me at (603)744-2632, or email me at
blaroche@townofbristolnh.org, so that | may assist you in resolving this issue, if applicable.

Benjamin LaRoche, Fire Chief



